I50TH CELEBRATION

THE BENEVOLENT AND PROTECTIVE
ORDER OF THE ELKS OF THE USA

The Shenandoah Elks Lodge welcomes everyone to our open house, April 14,
from 9:00 am to 11:00 am at the Lodge for a celebration brunch.

There will be information about the Elks commitment to the community, youth
and veterans. Come out and meet our new officers and members.

Learn more about the programs the Shenandoah Elks Lodge provides for
| your community.

COME OUT AND JOIN US FOR BRUNCH
SATURDAY, APRIL 14, 2018
9:00 AM UNTIL 11:00 AM
SHENANDOAH ELKS LODGE
709 5. FREMONT STREET
SHENANDOAH, IOWA 51601




